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In the review article by Kania et al., entitled “EAONO position statement on Vestibular Schwannoma: Imaging Assessment Question: 
How should growth of Vestibular Schwannoma be defined?” (J Int Adv Otol 2018; 14(1): 90-4; DOI: 10.5152/iao.2018.5360) that was 
published in the April 2018 issue of The Journal of International Advanced Otology, the presence of an error in the “ORCID IDs of the 
authors” section was detected. The error has since been corrected and the updated version of the article is available on The Journal 
of International Advanced Otology’s web page.
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